

Caldy Road Wirral **CH48 2HE** 

West Kirby

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

5<sup>th</sup> December 2017



Dear Parents and Children,

School Council has recently participated in a 'Safe Parking' Survey on roads around the school. The survey took place during collection and drop off times, when children were making their journeys to and from school. We would like to help encourage drivers who park around school to park safely so that children's journeys to and from school can be as safe as possible. Parking on the zig zag lines outside school is dangerous and the markings are there to restrict parking, so that Avalon children, wishing to cross have a clear view, making it safer to cross the road. This was one of the observations we made from our survey.

As part of our 'Safer Parking' project, we would like to launch a competition for children in our school to design a banner which will be displayed at the front of school and will highlight messages to encourage safe parking.

Artwork should be completed in an A4 landscape format and the winning entries will be put together to create a large banner.

The closing date for entries is 15<sup>th</sup> January. Please return all entries to the School Office. If you have any questions, please ask your school council representative or the school office for further information.

Thank you for supporting our 'Safer Parking' project.

Sebestian T James 6. Isla p Evile r M Harry M. Stange ken Cor

**Avalon School Council** 











## Design a "Safe Parking" banner for our school

